Bnclosure 21st Pebruary, 1948.

Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letters of the 1llth and
16th instant respecting the Steamer "NIKOBAR" and think
I cannot do baetter than enclose herewith, for your information,
a copy of a cablegram which was today addreased to the
Copenhagen Surveyors.

Yours faithfully,

Clark to the
Classification Comittee.

L.J. Coslett,Eaq., .
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